
PTO MEETING  

3-1-23 

 

Treasurer Report: 

Balance of last meeting:     $34,163.58 

Withdraws: 

Check-Oakbrook Corp.-Christmas Land Materials $2,229.98 

Check- DiLorenzo’s- V-day Cookies   $835.35 

Total:       $3,065.33 

 

Deposits: 

Daffin’s       $11,380.00 

 

Total Amount:      $11,379.75 

Current Total Balance:     $42,478.00 

  

 

 

Open Board Nominations:    VP Position & Secretary Position are going to need filled.  

President Alta will be done after next year, so whoever takes over the VP position will be president in 
training.  

 

Field Trips: All field trip dates were school board approved at their last meeting. There were field trip 
sign-ups at this meeting and they will also be at the next meeting.  

 

Fun Run: We still need someone to head this up or we will not be able to get a date booked for next 
year. The date needs to be booked quickly because the company who runs this they book up fast. 
Tiffany Scott is willing to help somebody run it, but we still need one other person to volunteer to work 
along with her.  

 



5th Grade Graduation: Picnic is all set. There will be papers coming home for parents to buy extra’s on 
top of what each 5th grader is already getting from the PTO. They are already receiving a classmate 
signed shirt and a drawstring bag.  

 

Father/Daughter Dance:  will be held on April 29th. We need ideas for a photobooth. The places that we 
have booked in the past are not available that weekend. We are looking to keep the cost well under 
$500.00  If you have any suggestions please contact one of the board members or Nikki Bracken.  

 

Mother/Son Game Night: Will be held on April 22nd from 5-7 PM in the Elementary Gym. Set-up will be 
the night before on April 21st from 4:00 until done. Sign-up sheets were at tonight’s meeting for 
volunteers to help with the whole event and set-up. The school board has approved to waive all fees for 
the Mother/Son and the Father/Daughter. 

 

Field Day Shirts:  We have all the students’ shirt sizes finalized. We almost have all the 5th grade designs 
for the shirts turned in and we will post a poll on our Facebook page for the students to vote on which 
one they want on the shirts for this year. Talks of a possible PTO Spirit sale to run in the HS with the field 
day chosen design on those items as well.  

 

Yearbook: Will do a final post to the PTO page of who has already ordered a yearbook. You will have just 
2 more weeks to order so get your orders in because we do not order extra books.  

 

Daffin’s: We made $5,100.00 this year! Pick-up will be Tuesday March 28th from 3:30-6:30 in the 
cafeteria. We will also need help sorting candy that morning starting at 9:00. There was a sign-up at 
tonight’s meeting to volunteer for pick-up and sorting. You will need to pick-up your candy that day 
because we have nowhere to store it.  

 

Cookie Dough Sale: We are just finalizing a few details on this, but information should be coming home 
on this in next week’s red folders.  

Teacher Appreciation Lunch:  Date TBD 

Field Day: Date TBD 

2nd Grade Teacher Request: They wanted to ask if the PTO would be willing to donate $325.00 towards 
their Bug Ball Costumes that either need repaired or replaced.  

VOTE: ALL IN FAVOR     VOTED: YES 

 



Motion to adjourn: 1st Motion: Allison Graves  2nd Motion: Tiffany Scott 

 


